2/26/13 Edcgov.us Mail - Re: Approval for Fireworks Display

Re: Approval for Fireworks Display

Roger Trout <roger.trout@edcgov.us> Mon, Feb 25, 2013 at 5:39 PM
To: The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us>
Cc: Kimberly Kerr <kimberly.kemr@edcgov.us>

Kitty,

Dewelopment Senices does not regulate private parties that may include the use of fireworks. There is no Zoning or Building Code issues
with the requested fireworks display.

Thank you,

(Note to Kim Kem: This email is part of the procedure that the Board Assistant's and Development Senices developed some years ago to
communicate on fire works displays. Let me know if you hawe any questions.)

On Mon, Feb 25, 2013 at 1:10 PM, The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us> wrote:
Please approwe.

Thank you.

Kitty Miller for

Ray Nutting

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
530) 621-5651

Forwarded message
From: Jim Mitrisin - El Dorado County <jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us>
Date: Mon, Feb 25, 2013 at 7:56 AM

Subject: Fwd: Approval for Fireworks Display

To: The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us>

Kitty,
For Ray's consideration.

Jim Mitrisin

Cletk of the Boatd of Supervisors
County of El Dorado

Ph. 530.621.5390 Main

Ph. 530.621.5592 Direct

Email jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us

3660 Cumberiand Trail Placenille

Ray Nutting's district

Please do not post my address in any publication, we have had issues with this in the past. Since this is a private event | appreciate your
assistance. The address will be noted on the pemmit application with the Fire Dept.

Thank you

Shemry Souza

13-0224 B1
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